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April 26, 2018 

Daily Schedule 

9:00 Morning Routines 

9:15 Literacy   

11:00 Recess/Lunch 

11:45 Math 

12:30 Writing 

1:15 Enrichment 

2:00 Read Aloud 

2:10 Science/Social Studies 

2:40 Snack and Recess 

2:55 Social/Emotional 

Development (S.E.D. Time) 

3:25 Closing 

 

Important Dates 

*May 2nd and May 3rd- Flex 

Testing 

*May 11th- Zoo Field Trip 

*May 18th- Kindergarten 

Field Day- 9:15-12:00 

*May 22nd- Meadowlark 

Park walking field trip 

*May 23rd- Kindergarten 

Graduation- 2:00 

*May 24th- NO SCHOOL 

FOR KINDERGARTEN 

ONLY- Grades 1-5 

attend school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Please make sure your child 

is wearing tennis shoes on 

the days that our class has 

gym.  Our class has gym 

every Wednesday. 

 

Contact Ms. Graeve      

Email address: jgraeve@jeffco.k12.co.us 

School Office: 303-982-7325 

Voicemail: 303-982-7785 

Save the Date!!!! Kindergarten graduation is right around the 

corner on May 23rd at 2:00!!!! 

 



  

What We’re Learning this Month 

Reading: We are digging deeper into fiction 

texts, nonfiction texts, and poetry this month.  We 

will continue to be working on comprehension 

strategies and decoding words as well. 

Math: We are finishing our last math unit that is 

an extension of the concepts that we have 

learned so far this year. This unit will include 

addition and subtraction story problems, partner 

numbers, teen numbers, comparing numbers, 

and addition and subtraction skills.  Students will 

also learn measurement skills in this unit.  

Writing: We are going to be finishing up our 

personal narrative unit.  We will be working on 

making sure their writing has enough details in 

the beginning, middle, and end to make it 

exciting for the reader.  We will also be working 

on using capital letters when needed and 

spaces between words.  

Science/Social Studies: We are   

also starting our last science unit.  

Students will be learning about the 

physical characteristics of plants 

and animals.  

 

Everyday Folders 

*Please continue to make sure 

you are checking your child's 

Everyday Folder each night for 

any papers and to see how 

they did in class that day.  I 

cannot stress how important 

this is as the end of the school 

year is a very busy time and 

there is a lot going on.  I will be 

sending home a lot of 

reminders and important 

papers in your child’s Everyday 

Folder as the school year 

comes to a close.  

 

Field Day 

Field Day will be on 

May 19th from 9:15 to 

12:00.  We will be in 

need of parent helpers 

to help with set-up and 

clean-up that day.  

Please let me know if 

you are able to help on 

that day!  

Your child will also  

need to wear their  

class t-shirt on this    

day!     

Reading Each Night and This Summer 

Please make sure you are reading and 

practicing trick words with your child each 

night to help them continue to develop their 

reading skills!  In class, we are continuing to 

work on tapping out words and 

comprehending what we are reading. It is 

very important that they are practicing 

reading and practicing their trick words 

each night.  We do not want them to lose 

the skills that they have worked so hard on 

this year!  

 


